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23rd May 2022 

 

 
Dear Parent/Carer 

I am writing to inform you that from Monday 6th June, Year 13 students will only be required 

to attend college for their remaining examinations. The time spent at home should be 

used for exam preparation and revision.  

It is important to note that subject teachers will still be available during their usual lesson 

time, should students wish to attend for additional support or revision. Some subject 

teachers may also require some students to attend specific revision lessons. If this is the case, 

you will receive a text message outlining the requirements.  

Similarly students who are studying BTEC qualifications and have outstanding work to complete 

are still expected to attend college as normal until their work has been completed and signed off 

by subject teachers.  

Finally, in order to support with their next steps post Etone College, Mrs Barlow and Mrs Chase 

will be working with some students who will be required to attend at certain times for scheduled 

careers guidance and support with applications. You will be notified of these appointments via 

text.  

Please may I take this opportunity to remind you that A Level Results Day will take place on 

Thursday 18th August 2022. More information to follow on the school website and Twitter feed.   

Students who have applied to University must accept a firm and insurance choice by 9th June on 

UCAS Track. Please note that they will only be able to do this when they have received a reply 

from all of their chosen universities. Failure to reply by the deadline will result in all offers being 

withdrawn.  

Equally, Student Finance applications for 2022/2023 entry are now open via the website: 

https://www.gov.uk/apply-online-for-student-finance. Please create an account and start the 

application for student loans at the earliest convenience.  

We know it has been a stressful year for our Year 13 students and we wish them the best of luck 

with their exams and future endeavours. We hope that they have a well-earned break over the 

summer and we will look forward to welcoming them back in August to collect and celebrate their 

results.  

If you have any questions or queries, please contact Mrs Chase in the Sixth Form.  

Yours faithfully 

 

Mr I Smith 
Headteacher 

https://www.gov.uk/apply-online-for-student-finance

